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19th.January,1906.

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of vour letter of
the 15th,instant ,relative the case of the Tron Barque "DRGCAPOLIS®,
and having submitted the same to the Committee at their meeting
to-day,T am directed to aequaint vou that,in view of the
circumstances mentioned by vou,thev are agreeable to the
second special survey No.3 being vnostponed for the present,
provided it he completed within the vear of grace allowed by
the Society's Rules,that is to say before the end of May,19807.

I am,Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

G.B.Drago,B8q., Secretary

Via Andre§ Doria No.23-10,
Nervi.,

ITALY,




